
Page 1 of 1 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
PURCHASING 
AND MATERIALS 
MANAGEMENT 

 
City of Myrtle Beach 

S O U T H   C A R O L I N A 

 
 
 
 

 

 
(843) 918-2170 

FAX: (843) 918-2182 
www.cityofmyrtlebeach.com 

 
Addendum #01 

September 22, 2022 

 

RFP 23-R0008 

Grounds and Landscape Maintenance for the South End Beach Accesses 

 

The purpose of this Addendum #01 to RFP 23-R0008 for Grounds and Landscape Maintenance for the South End 

Beach Accesses, dated September 15, 2022, is to answer the following questions: 

 

1. What is the price of the current contract and is the scope of work the same? 

 

The price of the current contract is $9,089.66/month.  The current scope of work is the same as what is printed 

in the solicitation. 

  

2. Is a Bid Bond required? 

 

No, a bid bond is not required. 

  

3. Is there a Mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference or Site Visit? 

 

No, there is no mandatory Pre-Proposal Conference or Site Visit.  Contractors are encouraged to visit all sites 

listed in the documents independently.   

 

4. Is this solicitation an Information for Bid or Request for Proposal? 

 

This solicitation is a Request for Proposal (RFP.)  The Contractor is strongly encouraged to download and 

read through the entire document so that they are aware of all the additional materials that must be submitted 

along with their price.  An RFP is not subject to a public opening.  

 

5. All questions must be presented in writing no later than 12:00 noon (local time), Monday, October 3, 2022.  

Questions may be submitted via email to lgreenough@cityofmyrtlebeach.com. All questions received by the 

deadline will be answered via addendum.  Questions/Inquiries received after this deadline may not receive a 

response. 

 

6. Sealed bids are due in the Purchasing Office no later than 2:00PM (local time) on Tuesday, October  11, 

2022.  No electronic submissions will be accepted.  The City of Myrtle Beach is not responsible for late or 

misdirected mail. 

 

Please send/deliver your bid in a sealed envelope to the address below: 

City of Myrtle Beach 

3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue 

Myrtle Beach, SC  29577 

Attn:  Purchasing Division/Lynda Greenough 


